
From: Barbara D > 
Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2020, 12:49:00 PM 
To: consumerrelations@oeb.ca  
Subject: Flamborough Enbridge project [CSE: gXaC7n, TKT: AwWOvq] 
I would like to express serious concern about the blasting which will 
be necessary to put the fracked gas line in the proposed area. 
During the construction of Antrim Glen, a lot of 
blasting had to be done and each home was inspected before that 
started. There were a lot fewer homes at that time than the 298 homes 
that comprise Antrim Glen today. So I am very concerned that there may 
be damage to my home not to mention the truck traffic. We have no sidewalks 

 
and not everyone can walk fast or get out of the way quickly. 

Secondly I do not want any forest to be cleared, we need all the trees 
we can get! 
  
Given that there is so much opposition to the pipelines, Canada needs 
to get its resources to BC and to the southern US, why on earth would we be 
allowing this project to go ahead to deliver gas fracked in 
Pennsylvania to be sent to the US Eastern Seaboard. That is just plain 
disgusting and totally unacceptable. Let the US take care of it 
themselves and stop hurting our environment! 
  
There are other options for Enbridge as I understand it and, even 
though I am sure that it would be more expensive, inconvenient or 
whatever, 400 homes should not be affected by this choice. We are all 
adults who sought the quiet and solitude of the country to spend the 
latter part of our life and it should be respected as should our 
environment and farming community. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Barbara Dixon 
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